
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, 2nd December 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am pleased to announce that Ashfield Primary is now a member of Love Reading 4 Kids, 
the UK’s largest book recommendation website and online bookshop.  
 
Love Reading 4 Kids generates reading lists based on different genres and age categories. 
The website publishes book reviews written by children and free downloadable extracts 
from books.  
 
By buying books through Love Reading 4 Kids, 25% of the cost of the book will be donated to 
Ashfield Primary School to purchase books from our wish list.  
 
Simply set up an account with Love Reading 4 Kids www.lovereading4kids.co.uk , and select 
Ashfield Primary at the checkout. You can use the school’s postcode: LS21 2DF 
 
You can browse our school page for lists of books that we recommend that our children 
read. These are based on curriculum topics and authors that have visited our school.  
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank our school community for purchasing old 
library stock and books from the Scholastic Book Fair. The proceeds have paid for new books 
for our school library. The children are very excited about these and are grateful to Mrs 
Brown and Miss Staton for all their support with the fair.  
 
The new books are on display at the front of the school with books that have been donated 
from Wildlife Friendly Otley and books from the Leeds Book Awards 2023 that have been 
signed by the authors. Please feel free to have a browse if you are popping in to school this 
month for one of our Christmas performances.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Linda Morison  
 
English Subject Leader 
 
 
 

http://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


